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                 February 2025   Spring Term  

 

Larissa Foundation Fundraiser - Squat Challenge 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined and donated to the Squat Challenge which took place on    

Friday 7th February.  You helped to raise a total of £194! All proceeds will go to Teenage     

Cancer Trust UK.  

 

 

 

It has been lovely seeing children back in school this week after the half term break. We are 
now halfway through the academic year! Spring is certainly in the air with brighter mornings 
and longer days. Hopefully we’ll start seeing the sun coming out more often, but it can still be 
quite chilly in the mornings so please make sure children have their coats!  
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We would like to say a big thank you to one of our parents Mrs Perks-Bevington.   

 

Mrs Perks-Bevington kindly came into school to speak to our Year 2 classes about her career as part 

of our current PSHE unit, jobs in the community.  Please see below some photo’s that were taken 

on the day. 
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Please visit our school website to view our academic dates for 2025/2026 

       Thank you!  

Our whole school attendance for week beginning 10th—14th February  2025  is 94.2% 

(National expectation is 96%) 

YEAR GROUP PERCENTAGE YEAR GROUP  PERCENTAGE 

RRJ 92.2% RD 95.5% 

YEAR 1P 92.9% 1W 88.1% 

YEAR 2W 92.8% 2L 97.5% 

YEAR 3W 95.5% 3P 94.1% 

YEAR 4CM 95.3% 4T 100% 

YEAR 5W 96% 5P 95% 

YEAR 6HA 93.3% 6HO 91.7% 
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